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CAMPUS CLEANLINESS DRIVE 

03.02.2023 

On the afternoon of 3rd February 2023 (Friday), PUC NSS volunteers carried out cleanliness 

drive around the campus. They swept and cleaned specific areas of the campus – parking area 

near the library, flower beds, hallways etc. 80 NSS volunteers (38 Male and 42Female) 

participated in the programme 
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